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            16th Feb 2024 
Technical Bulletin 24-01 

 
SUBJECT:  Design change on AC-HDMI-RR & AC-USB-AA connectors. 
  
This document is to notify our valued clients that the above series products manufactured by Amphenol 
Australia, the Amphenol division responsible also for Amphenol Audio, are to undergo a product 
improvement upgrade. 
 
Detail: 
 
The current AC series HDMI and USB connectors have been redesigned and retooled and will have 
minor changes to their dimensions. The changes are detailed in the drawing below. 
 

Affected Products 
Changed versions: 

AC-HDMI-RR AC-USB3-AA 

AC-HDMI-RRB AC-USB3-AAB 
 
This change will be implemented as a running change to production and will be phased in from 
February, 2024 (Batch #824013) 
 

               
 

                                     Old version                                                     New version 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Minh Hoang 
 
Senior Project Engineer  
Audio Products & QA 


